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ALMOST READY: NEW CLASSROOMS 

FOR STRONG TOWER 

With less than three weeks to 

go before classes at Strong 

Tower begin on March 8th, 

we’re happy to report that the 

classrooms are almost finished. 

Arthur Burnham is putting in 

the last of the light switches, 

the last couple of bathroom 

walls are being painted and the 

floor tile is being laid. As for the student body, there are only a couple of spots left in two of the classes so we 

should begin with a full roster, not to mention the waiting list in the kinder garten classes. We are once again 

offering scholarships in the “work for tuition” program as they become available through sponsorship by the 

Lord’s people who are willing to cover the $250 a year tuition cost per student. This has been a financially 

difficult year the world over, but the Lord has faithfully provided every step of the way and we expect no less 

as the school year begins.   

WEDDING BELLS 

Carlos has worked with us since the beginning of the Pueblo Nuevo 

project. Gloria came to visit last January and stayed on as an 

assistant in House #1. A few months ago they decided they wanted 

to join forces in serving the Lord and on February 13th they got 

married at City Hall (the only legal kind of wedding here in Peru). 

On Sunday the 14th we had a brief ceremony asking the Lord’s 

blessing on their marriage at the assembly in Pueblo Nuevo. It was 

certainly a happy occasion. Gloria’s parents and grandmother were 

able to make the trip up from Cañete, a small town a couple of 

hours south of Lima. After the ceremony there was lunch for all the 

guests and then we all celebrated the Lord’s Supper together 

before they took off to the beached of northern Peru for their 

honeymoon. They both plan to continue working at Morning Star. 



 

 

 

Sing unto Jehovah; for he hath done excellent 
things: let this be known in all the earth.  Isa 12:5   


